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 November 2023 
Dear Parent(s), 
 
RE: La casa de Bernarda Alba, Cervantes Theatre, London on 15th January 2024 at 2:30pm 
 
As part of their Spanish A Level curriculum, Year 13 students have the opportunity to attend a performance 
in Spanish of “La Casa de Bernarda Alba” at the Cervantes Theatre in London. 
 
Students will travel by train with two members of staff to the Cervantes Theatre at 229 Union St, London SE1 
0LR, departing at approximately 11am from SHSB. Students will need to bring a packed lunch or purchase 
food at breaktime to eat before we set off to the theatre or during their visit. Students will be allowed to 
make their own way home from the theatre in London, with parents’ permission via the off-site form. If your 
child is not given this permission, they will be expected to return to SHSB with a member of staff and be 
collected from there. The show will finish at approximately 5pm so I would expect that we will be back at 
SHSB by around 7pm.  
 
The total cost of this visit is £21 for the Theatre ticket (the price excludes rail travel – students must 
purchase their own train tickets). The Spanish Department are subsidising the cost of the trip on this 
occasion to keep costs as low as possible for our students.  
 
This amount is payable via Wisepay. You will find it under the “Trips and Visits” section. We request that this 
amount is paid by 17th November 2023. Should you have any difficulties in accessing your account, or any 
concerns about making the payment due, please contact Mrs Wightman in the Finance office at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
In order for your son / daughter to attend this visit, you must complete the school’s offsite visit form. This is 
available via the hyperlink below. Please ensure that this is also completed by 17th November 2023. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/DhtStY9ZdA  
 
More details on the show can be found here: 
https://boxoffice.cervantestheatre.com/CervantesTheatre.dll/TSelectItems.waSelectItemsPrompt.TcsWebM
enuItem_522.TcsWebTab_523.TcsProgramme_509152 
 
Finally, please review the school’s code of conduct for offsite visits below: 
https://www.shsb.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1070 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs M Girling 
Teacher of Spanish and French 
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